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16th June 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Staffing for September 2021 
 

For the new academic year, we will be making some changes to staffing across school, your child/ren 

will have the opportunity to work with their new teacher on our school transition morning before the 

end of term. We are fortunate to have a very experienced staff team who are looking forward to 

working with a new group of children and/or a new year group. 
 

Staff allocation in September is as follows: 
 

Nursery –  Miss Hearn 

Reception –  Mrs Veitch/Mrs McCormack 

Year 1 –  Miss Wharry 

Year 2 –  Mrs Henderson 

Year 3 –  Mr Williams 

Year 4 –  Mrs Peacock 

Year 5 –  Mrs Smith/Mrs Edwards 

Year 6 –  Mrs Nelson 

 

Current and receiving staff will be holding transition meetings this half term to discuss the children. 

 

Our TAs each have specialisms and will be deployed across school to support children either in the 

classroom or with specific interventions.  

 

Our aim is that all children make progress and ‘catch up’ on lost opportunities, both academically and 

socially. We hope to be able to offer a wide range of after school clubs and importantly, to welcome 

parents/carers back into school again. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs J Rea   Headteacher 
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